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ACTION REQUEST RESPONSE 

To: Utah Public Service Commission 

From: Utah Division of Public Utilities 

  Chris Parker, Director 

  Artie Powell, Energy Section Manager 

  Doug Wheelwright, Technical Consultant 

Date: June 16, 2015 

Re: Delay Due Date for Action Request 
 Docket No. 15-2508-T01 

 
 
 
I S S U E  
On May 14, 2015, the Ticaboo Utility Improvement District filed a response to the Division’s 

memo concerning changes to the Districts Tariff.  On May 18, 2015, the Commission issued an 

Action Request to review for compliance and make recommendations.   

The Division is meeting with representatives from the District and attempting to resolve the 

outstanding issues.  In order to allow sufficient time to complete the discussions, the Division is 

requesting an extension in the Action Request due date from June 17, 2015 to July 1, 2015.   

 
 
 
 
CC Chip Shortreed, Ticaboo Utility Improvement District 
 Michelle Beck, Office of Consumer Services 
 Marialie Martinez, DPU Customer Service  
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